
 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER: 6 May 2019 ~ Term 2 Week 2 

Murrumburrah Public School 

ANZAC Commemorations at Murrumburrah Public School 
Thank you to the many Murrumburrah Public School students and families who attended the Harden and 
Murrumburrah ANZAC Day ceremonies during the school holidays. These students were acknowledged at 
our own school ANZAC Ceremony that was held last Thursday 2 May. We enjoyed commemorating our 
service men and women and acknowledging their honourable contribution to our country’s past,  
present and future. The ceremony was attended by special guests Linda Hearne and members of the Light 
Horse group, Mr Simon Pavitt and Mrs Jan Young. Classes created their own floral tributes which were 

presented on the day. Mrs Letitia Beal 



 

 

Empathy Responsibility Respect 

 

How to Build 

Brain Power  
The way we think about learning can have an  

enormous impact on how well we learn.  If we have a 

growth mindset, we are more likely to accept  

mistakes as a part of learning, acknowledge effort as a 

big part of success and view learning as a life long  

pursuit. At MPS our growth mindset is evident in the 

way we give feedback to students, design learning 

tasks and deal with behavioral issues.  You can also 

prompt a positive mindset at home. 

~ Easter Hat Parade ~ 



 

 

Empathy Responsibility Respect 

EVENT CLASSES ACTIVITY DATE COST 
Notes / 

Money due 

NRL Skills Session Years 2—6 Wednesday 8 May Free  

Mother’s Day Stall All students Thursday 9 May 
Gifts 
from  

$1- $10 
 

PSSA Touch Trials Selected 
Students  

Thursday 10 May @ 
Cootamundra 

$4 PSSA 
Levy On the day 

NAPLAN Week Years 3 & 5 
Commencing  

Tuesday 14 May 
Free  

Athletics Carnival All students Friday 17 May Free   

WHAT’S HAPPENING... 

CONGRATULATIONS 
Term 2—Class Representatives  

KC—Lucie Stevens & Brax Hocking 
KD—Sophie Ford & Jack Mahoney 
1D—Dom Mead & Hayley Muscat 
1S—Sam Dunstan & Hugo Forge 
2M—Halle Brown & Zafir Alam 

3I—Layla-Hope Hayward & Oliver Bongiorno 
3/4L—Paddy Dunstan & Evie Giddings 

4/5G—Isaac Brown & Shari Arabin  
6FB—Alex Tierney & Amber Leggett  

 ~ Year 1 & 2 Museum Excursion ~ 



 

 

Empathy Responsibility Respect 

Canteen Open  

Monday & Friday 
This term we have an experienced volunteer rostered 

on each day so we are just after one or  
two helpers to assist them.  

 
The average day in canteen is from 9.30-12.30.  

To our baking volunteers please be aware that with 
the new healthy menu we will have for this term, that 

there will be a variety of healthy choice recipes that 

will be given out as your options for baking.  

Sacramental Program 
Preparation for the Sacrament of Confirmation for  

Catholic students in Year 5 and 6 will commence on 

Tuesday 14 May (for 4 weeks) at Trinity School  

Library from 5—6pm. A Retreat Day will be held on  

11 June and the Program will conclude with the  

Sacrament of Confirmation on Sunday 16 June at 9am 

at St Anthony’s Church, Harden. Please contact Julie 

Doolan before Tuesday 7 May on 0428862448  

if you wish to enrol your child. 

Mother’s Day Stall  

The P&C will be holding the annual Mother’s 

Day Stall this Thursday 9 May  

in the meeting room from 9.15am —11.15am 

 

Gifts will be available to purchase ranging from  
$1 to $10. Students will have the opportunity 

to visit the Mothers Day stall in class groups. 

Uniform Shop 
Open every Monday morning 

from 8.30—9am.  

Cash & card available.    

 
HOMEWORK REMINDER  

Homework is optional for this week, 
as students need to be working on 

their speech for the Public Speaking 
program.  


